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25 June 2018 

Mr Eric Ortmann  
16 Kallay Court  
Berriedale   TAS   7011 

By email: Tioli@telstra.com 

Dear Mr Ortmann 

Sorell Interim Planning Scheme 2015 
Draft amendment 43.2016.4 and permit 7.2016.21.1 

Thank you for your letter of 19 June 2018. 

The delegates, appointed by the Commission to determine your planning scheme amendment 
and permit request, have indicated they have no objection to the matter remaining on hold, 
to a date to be set following the review of the Southern Tasmania Regional Land Use Strategy, 
scheduled for the latter half of 2018. 

A letter will be sent to all parties advising that the amendment will remain on hold. 

If you require further information please contact Angela Forrest, Planning Adviser, on 
03 6165 6803. 

Yours sincerely 

Greg Alomes 
Executive Commissioner 




